
Tai Williams, c/o Snohomish County Public Defenders Association 
2722 Colby Ave Ste. 200,  
Everett, WA, 98201   
October 22, 2024,   

Honorable Justices of the Washington State Supreme Court 
Temple of Justice 
Email: supreme@courts.wa.gov. 
 
Dear Honorable Justices, 
 
Subject: Support for the 2023 National Public Defender Workload Standards 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the adoption of the 2023 National Public 
Defender Workload Standards.  
 

• Standards for administrative support 
• Caseload standards for attorneys 
• Standards for investigator staffing 
• Standards for social workers 
• Standards for technical support 
• Standards for training 
• Standards for supervision, leadership, HR, etc. 

 
As a legal assistant working closely with public defenders, and as someone that aspires to 

become a practicing attorney, I strongly advocate for the implementation of national public 
defender workload standards. These standards are critical to ensure that each defendant 
receives the attention and quality representation they deserve. In our office, I witness 
firsthand how overwhelming caseloads, and staffing can hinder our ability to provide 
thorough support, from timely filing of motions and engaging in resolutions to conducting 
research and providing thorough and zealous representation. Without these workload limits, 
public defenders, administrative support, investigators, social workers and all roles and 
components of the legal office are stretch too thin, often forced to prioritize cases based on 
urgency rather than merit. It also hampers the relationships between the accused and the 
defenders themselves. This also compromises justice and the right to a fair defense. National 
standards would help balance caseloads, allowing defenders to dedicate sufficient time to 
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each case, ensure thorough representation, and ultimately improve outcomes for those who 
rely on public defense.  
 

Sincerely,  

Tai Williams   

 
Tai Williams, c/o Snohomish County Public Defenders Association 
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From: Tai Williams <twilliams@snocopda.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2024 9:37 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Support for the 2023 National Public Defender Workload Standards
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Dear Honorable Justices,
Please see attached letter expressing my strong support for the adoption of the 2023 National Public
Defender Workload Standards.
 

Standards for administrative support
Caseload standards for attorneys
Standards for investigator staffing
Standards for social workers
Standards for technical support
Standards for training
Standards for supervision, leadership, HR, etc.

 
 
Thank you,

Tai Williams  (She/Her/ Just my name)  
 Legal Assistant
Snohomish County Public Defender Association
2722 Colby Avenue, Suite 200
Everett, WA 98201
Phone: 425-339-6300 EXT 495 
Cell: 360-304-7558
Fax: 425-339-6363
taiwilliams@snocopda.org
Office Hours: Mon- Fri 8:00-4:30PM
 
“If you see something that is not right, not fair, not just, you have a moral obligation to
do something about it”
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https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
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Everett, WA, 98201  

October 22, 2024,  

Honorable Justices of the Washington State Supreme Court

Temple of Justice

Email: supreme@courts.wa.gov.



Dear Honorable Justices,



Subject: Support for the 2023 National Public Defender Workload Standards



I am writing to express my strong support for the adoption of the 2023 National Public Defender Workload Standards. 



· Standards for administrative support

· Caseload standards for attorneys

· Standards for investigator staffing

· Standards for social workers

· Standards for technical support

· Standards for training

· Standards for supervision, leadership, HR, etc.



As a legal assistant working closely with public defenders, and as someone that aspires to become a practicing attorney, I strongly advocate for the implementation of national public defender workload standards. These standards are critical to ensure that each defendant receives the attention and quality representation they deserve. In our office, I witness firsthand how overwhelming caseloads, and staffing can hinder our ability to provide thorough support, from timely filing of motions and engaging in resolutions to conducting research and providing thorough and zealous representation. Without these workload limits, public defenders, administrative support, investigators, social workers and all roles and components of the legal office are stretch too thin, often forced to prioritize cases based on urgency rather than merit. It also hampers the relationships between the accused and the defenders themselves. This also compromises justice and the right to a fair defense. National standards would help balance caseloads, allowing defenders to dedicate sufficient time to each case, ensure thorough representation, and ultimately improve outcomes for those who rely on public defense. 



Sincerely, 

Tai Williams  



Tai Williams, c/o Snohomish County Public Defenders Association  



John Lewis
 

Disclaimer
This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above and is covered by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Sections 2510-2521. This e-mail is
confidential and may contain information that is privileged, attorney work product, or exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. Recipients should not file copies of this e-mail with
publicly accessible records. If you have received this message in error, please immediately
notify the sender by return e-mail and delete this e-mail message from your computer.
Thank you.***
 


